
 

 

 

Classroom News 
Class Name: Balmoral   Term: Autumn 2 2017       Whole School Topic:  Our Island Home 

What’s been going on Some photos of our learning 

As always we have been working hard in 
Balmoral class this term! These have been 

some of our highlights: 
 

- We went to the cinema to see Lego 
Batman which we all enjoyed! We are 
looking forward to seeing Paddington 2 
as an end of term treat! 
 - Balmoral have been enjoying RDA on a 
Thursday morning. Our riding and horse 
care knowledge are continuing to 
improve!  
 - We have been working hard on our 
reading and writing skills in English. In 
maths our lessons have been focussed on 
measurement.  
 - We completed our units of work on The 
Great Fire of London and Magnets.  - We 
learnt all about fireworks and Guy 
Fawkes. 
 - We loved going to choose a Christmas 
tree with Shannon for Primary House!  
 - We had the pantomime visit us this 
year! We loved watching Aladdin in the 
hall with all of our friends.  
 - We had the most amazing lunch at 
Downe House for Christmas. We played 
party games and Father Christmas came 
to visit us with presents!   
- We must have been really good this 
year because Father Christmas also 
came to visit us in our classroom!    
 
From everyone in Balmoral class we hope 
you have a Merry Christmas and a Happy 

New Year! We will see you all in 2018  

 
Dates & Points to remember: 

 Friday 15th December – KS2 Christmas 
Performance 1:30pm 

 Tuesday 19th December – Last day of term 
 Thursday 4th January – Back to school 
 Wednesday 31st January – SAP Parents 

Evening 


